Publications supporting comments by Agnes Walker_RoundTable, 21 July 03

Dear Senator Jan McLucas,

Attached are details of publications which support a couple of the comments I made at the above Roundtable.

 - Attachment 1 concerns the expectation that in the next decade or so the costs of health care could increase well above historical trends. The extract is from:

Brown, L., Walker, A., Waters, A-M, Harding, A. and Thurecht, L. 2002, "Funding of High Cost Biotechnology and Other Innovative Targeted Therapies under the Pharmaceutical Benefits Scheme", NATSEM Position Paper for Collaborative Forum held in Sydney, 7March.  - available on www.natsem.canberra.edu.au
 - The second publication concerns the point I made that the poorest of General patients under the PBS already spend close to 10 per cent of their after tax income on pharmaceuticals, and that the burden on this group (which includes the working poor) will be even higher if higher 'gap' payments under Medicare became the norm. The latest estimates are in NATSEM News No 18, Feb 2002 (with details of earlier related publications). NATSEM News is available on www.natsem.canberra.edu.au
As mentioned at the Roundtable, I will let the Committee know when research results from our PHI_NSW hospitals modelling work become available. Details of that project can be found under 'Project in Focus' in NATSEM News No 20, February 2003.

I very much enjoyed the Roundtable and hope that the attached will be of some use to your Committee.

Best regards,

Agnes
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